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approach as it forces a discussion and subsequently a consensus between management,
auditors, the market and other financial statement users. We think that having the
opportunity to apply sounds professional judgment and to perform an entity-specific cost-
benefit analysis will help steer the financial reporting community toward better
transparency and ensure only relevant and quality information is disclosed.

Transition

We understand changes of this magnitude can pose implementation challenges. In the
case of making disclosures flexible, initially there might be differences of opinion,
especially in cases of peer reviews, concerning required disclosures. However, we believe
that in a relatively short amount of time consensus will occur, based on market forces,
determining what disclosures should be consistent, and force all parties involved in the
financial reporting process to disclose the most useful and relevant information. We feel
that in the end, the gain from efficient and quality disclosures warrants the challenges of
the transition period.

In summary, we strongly support and appreciate the efforts set forth by the Board to
improve financial statement disclosures. We believe that the discussion paper has
identified many of the issues that entities face with the current disclosure model, and that
the Board is appropriately addressing these issues. Once again, we encourage the Board
to consider the suggestions we have remarked upon and to continue its outreach on this
project. We believe a well-crafted disclosure framework has the potential of having a
significant positive impact on the financial reporting community.

We welcome the opportunity to sit down and discuss these issues in more detail. If you
would like to discuss further, I can be contacted at 316-828-5500.

Kind Regard

annon M. Vivar
Technical Accounting and Reporting Director
Koch Industries, Inc.






